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Thank you for being such a valued and loyal guest of the Capital Hotel. The first guests 
graced our doors in 1876, and over the years, the Capital Hotel has seen numerous 
renovations and improvements. As we look forward to celebrating our 150th Anniversary 
this year, we have some exciting news to share. 

We are thrilled to continue the legacy of maintaining our facilities, and many of our patrons 
know that our renovation is currently underway. We appreciate your patience as we have 
entered each phase of our refresh. 

In planning our final phase of renovation, the level of construction will reach a point that is 
no longer conducive for hosting guests. With the comfort and safety of our patrons as our 
top priority, we have decided to temporarily close the hotel May 7, and we will re-open to 
the public May 27. In addition, our amazing restaurants Capital Bar and Grill and One 
Eleven will be closed and will open May 27. 

We are confident that you will enjoy our new decor throughout the hotel and the numerous 
superior quality amenities in all our guest rooms in the same tradition of excellence that 
you have come to expect from us: new furnishings and furniture, large flat screen TV's, 
marble topped credenzas with mini bars/refrigerators, custom designed Nespresso® 
Machines and much more. 

While we hope that our temporary closure is not an inconvenience, we are excited to show 
you our "new" Capital Hotel beginning May 27. Should you have any questions, please feel 
free to contact Greg Pirkle, General Manager at (501) 370-5806, or by e-mail to 
inf@capitalhotel.com. 

 

 
Thank you, 

 
The Capital Hotel Team 
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